THE CARNIVAL'S COMING!

 

THE CARNIVAL'S COMING!

 

 

As part of the 56th Annual Convention of the National Federation of the Blind of Virginia, we are pleased to invite children and their parents to this year's Braille Carnival.

 

All children like carnivals - and this one is really special.

 

While your children won't find a fares wheel or cotton candy, they will enjoy a car race, ball roll, scavenger hunt, and many more activities.

 

Most importantly - all of your children can fully participate in EVERY activity.  THIS IS A BRAILLE CARNIVAL.

 

You and your children will experience Braille as never before.  You can read it, write it, build it, race with it, and much more.  As in the past, there will, of course, be Braille fortune cookies.

 

Join us on Friday evening, November 7, from 7:00 PM to 8:30 PM in the Peninsula Room, Crowne Plaza Hampton Marina, 700 Settlers Landing Road, Hampton, VA  23669

 

For more information contact:  Nancy Yeager, (703) 812-0953 or nancyyeager542@verizon.net
